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CORONAVIRUS 2020 - COVID-19
	 So, how is everyone keeping in touch with each other? There are so many options these days. 
Google has Google Hangout, there is Zoom, there is Houseparty, etc. Houseparty actually offers games 
that can be played with each other. Amazing the different apps that show up to allow for these. Snap-
Chat is another way of keeping in touch and offers you the chance to change your appearance and send 
different emojis and gif’s. I hope you get a chance to try some of these out.
	 While we have not had a general meeting in April, no Executive Board meeting and there will be 
NO MEETING in May, there was a meeting of the Budget Committee. We discussed our Philanthropic 
Budget and made decisions based on what we felt was the need of the community. We held our meet-
ing on Google in Google Hangout. It was a new experience for everyone. The Philanthropic Budget is on 
the next page and I hope you will take the time to look at it. If you have any questions, suggestions, or 
concerns please call or email me. I will be happy to discuss whatever it is you wish to know. We were 
suppose to present the Philanthropic Budget at our June meeting. So please, look over the budget. If we 
do not have a June meeting, the budget will be approved by the same means as the Slate Officers. As per 
Roberts Rules, one vote will be cast by the Presiding Officer.
	 I would really like to thank Ann Lomonte’s daughter, Felicia, for the outstanding video she sent of 
the scrap book. It was just beautiful. While I totally enjoyed the entire video, I must say, when the music 
changed and the picture of Ann came on, it brought a huge smile to my face! I loved it!
	 Needless to say ladies, I miss being with all of you. While we may not always agree, we are always 
there for each other. On that note, let me remind you that Jane Monaghan’s daughter, Deedee, has vol-
unteered to shop and/or cook for anyone who needs help. You just need to call her at 516-737-3371.
	 If we are not able to meet for the balance of the year, hopefully the virus will settle down and we 
can have a summer get together somewhere. Only time will tell. Until then, be safe, be healthy and stay 
home; New York is still on PAUSE until at least May 15th!!

					     Cheryl and Lorraine

News & Notes



2019-2020 PHILANTHROPIC BUDGET
						     	
						        	
	         	 RAISED
				    $5,780.00
AWARDS				             		
    	              	 PROPOSED	                   DISTRIBUTED

Abigail E. Leonard	 $1,000.00	 $1,000.00
Women’s Club of Farmingdale                    	 $1,000.00	 $1,000.00
NYS Student Aid Art Donation	 $75.00	 $0.00
Cultural Arts 2nd District/Island Metro	 $100.00	 $100.00
Matching Awards - FHS District Winners	 $360.00	 $0.00
Carla Peipert Art Award	 $600.00	 $600.00

Sub-Total	 $3,135.00	 $2,700.00	

COMMUNITY
Community Improvement	 $300.00	 $300.00
Welfare	 $330.00	 $330.00

Sub-Total	 $630.00	 $630.00

Minimum To Be Raised by Ways & Means	 $3,765.00	 $3,330.00	 -$3,330.00

REMAINING FUNDS FOR DONATIONS			   $2,450.00

AWARDS / FUNDS NOT RAISED BY WAYS & MEANS

Joseph P. Connelly Humanitarian Award	 $300.00
Culinary Award (if there is a candidate)	 $300.00

Total	 $600.00

DONATIONS

St. Kilian Outreach	 $300.00
Speak Up For The Poor	 $250.00
United Methodist Church Soup Kitchen	 $150.00
St. Thomas Episcopal Church Soup Kitchen	 $150.00
Winthrop Nurses Personal Protective Equipment	 $1,300.00
Farmingdale Adult Day Care	 $300.00  (earmaraked until Center opens to participants)

Sub-Total	 $2,450.00		  $2,450.00

BALANCE			   $0.00 
	



DATES TO REMEMBER
May 5 -	 Cinco de Mayo
May 7 -	 NO GENERAL MEETING
May 10 -	 Mother’s Day
May 21 - 	 NO EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
May 25 -	 Memorial Day

May 1 - Mother Goose Day
May 2 - Brothers and Sisters Day
               Kentucky Derby Day
May 5 - National Teacher’s Day
May 6 - National Nurse’s Day
May 16 - Armed Forces Day
		  Wear Purple Day for Peace
May 25 - National Missing Children’s Day
		  National Wine Day
May 26 - Sally Ride Day

There are so many things for each of May. I chose just a few I 
thought were either important or just interesting.

	 The Women’s Club Food Drive for St. Kilian Outreach Pantry 
has the following suggested items:
Personal Care Items: Deodorant, Toothpaste, Shampoo, Soap
Paper Goods: Paper Towels, Toilet Paper, Tissues, Napkins
	 The above items are ALWAYS IN GREAT NEED!

	 At this time, the pantry cannot accept delivery 
of food donations from individual people. They do, 
however, still need food. Joe Garcia, of Weicholz Re-
alty and President of the Farmingdale Chamber of 
Commerce, will be picking up food and delivering to 
St. Kilian. He has made arrangements with them. If 
you have items to be donated, please call him at 516-
449-2028 and leave your address. He is doing this on 
Sunday. Please try to help out. There are many, many 
people who need help!!

	 Baked Beans		  Mayonnaise (small jars)
	 Beef or Chicken Broth	 Mustard
	 Brownie Mix		  Oatmeal
	 Cake Mix, Frosting		  Pancake Mix
	 Canned Chicken		  Pancake Syrup
	 Canned Fruit (ALL KINDS!)	 Powdered Milk
	 Cereal			   Progresso Soup
	 Chili			   Rice-A-Roni
	 Coffee			   Salad Dressing
	 Cookies			   Salmon (canned)
	 Crackers			   Spinach (canned)
	 Evaporated Milk		  Sugar (1 lb.)
	 Hot Chocolate		  Tea
	 Jello/Pudding		  Tomato Paste
	 Juice			   Tomatoes (canned)
	 Ketchup
	 Macaroni & Cheese

ST. KILIAN OUTREACH
PANTRY

SLATE OF OFFICERS

	 As per our By-Laws, the slate of officers for the 2020-2022 
Biennial Elections should be presented at our April meeting. How-
ever, there is no April meeting. Therefore, the Slate of Officers is 
being presented here: 
	 President:			   Tina Diamond
	 1st Vice President:		  Lynda Leone
	 2nd Vice President:		  Vicky Impollonia
	 Recording Secretary: 	 Edie Allen
	 Corresponding Secretary:	 Judith Vasquez
	 Treasurer:			   Catherine Sewell
	 Auditor:			   Ann Lomonte
	
	 At our May meeting, we will ask for nominations from the 
floor for any of the above positions. You must be nominated from 
the floor for one of the above positions. If there are no nomina-
tions, a voice vote will be taken. If there is a nomination for any 
one of the above positions, a written ballot will be held for that 
position only.
	 Newly elected officers will be installed in June.

MAY
Bea Ferrari - 15

Barbara Hoerner - 16

BE PREPARED -
WEAR YOUR MASK WHEN VENTURING OUT!!



Cheryl Parisi, Lorraine Stanton ....................... Co-Presidents
Catherine Sewell........................................ 1st Vice President
Rosemary Emigholz, Lois Carbo ......... Co-2nd Vice Presidents
Gail McGuirk ..........................................Recording Secretary

Ann Ciuffo.......................... Corresponding Secretary
Lynn Connolly.............................................Treasurer
Ann Lomonte.................................................Auditor
Tina Diamond............................ Imm. Past President

Women’s Club of Farmingdale
P.O. Box 293
Farmingdale, New York 11735

The Women’s Club of Farmingdale Executive Board
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EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING - SEPTEMBER 17th -10:00 AM
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EYEGLASSES
Ladies, please remember to recycle your old 
eyeglasses.  They will be donated to the Lions 
Club for recycling worldwide.  Collections will 
be made at all in-house meetings. Thank you, 
Maria


